
HAHS MARCHING BAND BOOSTER MEETING 

December 10,2020 

Attendance: 3 board members, 7 parent members 

Barb Haraschak called meeting to order at 6:32pm.  November minutes were reviewed. There 

were not enough members in attendance to accept the minutes. A quorum for meetings is 10 

members in attendance. 

Treasurer Report:  None 

President report: There will be no January meeting. Next meeting in February.   

Committee:  

Fundraising: Candy and bagel order can be picked up this Friday at Barb Forte house.  

Directors report: All students need to submit their records for the virtual concert ASAP.  

Tentative save the date for Saturday, February 27 or 28, this may be a virtual event. The new 

garment bags have arrived and the new uniforms are on the way.  Proud of all the students 

during this difficult time. Stay up to date with remind. Reach out for help or as a resource. 

There is no winter guard this year. Watch remind for a brief meeting for students in Jazz, 

concert and band.  

New business:  Barb H would like to wish all the families a safe and happy holiday.  See you all 

next year.  

Meeting called at 6:44pm by board members 

Next meeting in February will be announced, watch remind 

 

 


